Florida Institute of Technology

Office of the Registrar

July 9,2013

Dear

The Office of the Registrar has received documentation indicating your participation in the International
Baccalaureate (IB) program. This letter is to notify you that transfer credit will not be awarded for
courses which do not meet the acceptable scores.

Florida Tech accepts Standard Level (SL) courses as long as the student has been awarded an IB
diploma as well as Higher Level (HL) courses with scores of 4, 5, 6 or 7. For a full list of transferable
IB courses please visit http://www.fit.edu/ugrad/exams

Please contact our office if you have further questions regarding IB transfer credit.

Sincerely,

Coordinator

Transfer Credit Evaluation
Florida Institute of Technology
Office of Registrar

150 West University
Melbourne, FL 32901-7827

Tel: (321) 674-7263
Email: tcai fit.edu
www.fit.edu
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